
Teacher Advisory Group

If you are a current or retired 
teacher and have an interest 
in providing input on the 
educational opportunities 
offered at the U.S. Capitol, please consider 
applying to be a volunteer member of the Capitol 
Visitor Center’s new Teacher Advisory Group. 
Teachers and administrators with elementary, middle 
and high school experience are needed.  

A one-year commitment to the Teacher Advisory 
Group is required, and representation from across the 
country is desired. The Teacher Advisory Group will 
meet in person or via teleconference at least three 
times a year beginning in the fall of 2014.

Members of the Teacher Advisory Group will:

• Identify relevant educational themes and content 
consistent with educational standards

• Review the Capitol Visitor Center’s educational 
offerings, such as programs, handouts and 
electronic resources

• Inform the Capitol Visitor Center’s understanding 
of how to meet the educational needs of students 
and teachers.

Would you like to help 
the U.S. Capitol Visitor 
Center shape educational 
programs and resources?
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For more information or to apply to volunteer for the Teacher Advisory 
Group, contact education@visitthecapitol.gov or call 202.593.1868.


